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Suntory Group to Support

Humanitarian Relief Efforts in Ukraine

Tokyo, Japan (March 14, 2022) — Suntory Group has decided to donate a total of
approximately $600,000 to humanitarian organizations such as the United Nations World
Food Programme (WFP) to support the ongoing humanitarian relief efforts to those
affected by the crisis in Ukraine. Approximately $170,000 has been allocated to WFP’s
emergency operation to provide food assistance for people fleeing the conflict within
Ukraine. It is also expected to support those who have fled the country and sought

refuge in neighbouring countries.

Suntory Group sincerely hopes the situation in Ukraine will be resolved peacefully, and

all the people affected by this crisis will return to their daily lives as quickly as possible.



